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Teacher Training Day – Monday 8th April 
School closes on Friday 22nd March at 3:30pm for the Easter holidays (All Sorts extended services open until 4:30pm). 
Monday 8th April will be a teacher training day. We look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 9th April. 

Please do not use our driveway 
Please note that only Western Power, staff and visitors to the school should be accessing the driveway in their cars. 
Between the hours of 8:20-8:45am and 3-3:30pm, no vehicular access is permitted at all. The driveway is not a drop 

off or collection point at any time of the day, including for breakfast club, Nursery, All Sorts and after school activities. 
The safety of our children is paramount, and we appreciate your support with this. Thank you! 

No extracurricular clubs during the last week of term 
Please can we remind you that there are no extra curricular clubs during the last week of term and so children should 
be collected at the end of the school day. However, Cooking and Coding Club who will be having a catch-up session; 

children booked on to these clubs are welcome to attend. 

    



 
 

 

  


